
 

 

 
May 31, 2022 
 
  
 
Dear Potential Exhibitor,  
 
On behalf of Mayo Clinic Department of Cardiovascular Medicine, and course directors, Patricia A. Pellikka, M.D. 
and Sunil V. Mankad, M.D., we are pleased to announce the 2022 Echo Revolution: Focus for the Physician 
and Sonographer course, which will be held October 9-11, 2022, at the Fairmont Copley Plaza in Boston. 
 
The program is designed for physicians and cardiac sonographers.  The course will provide a practical review of 
the current uses and limitations of two-dimensional echocardiography, Doppler, and color flow imaging in the 
assessment of adult myocardial, ischemic, pericardial and valvular disease.  Traditional topics in the field of echo 
including assessment of systolic and diastolic function, quantitative Doppler, and stress echocardiography will be 
presented.  In addition, newer techniques including 3D Echo and Doppler and 2D strain rate imaging will be 
presented.   The course expected attendance is 125 - 150 attendees annually.   
 
You may find additional course details on the course website: cveducation.mayo.edu 
 
Mayo Clinic recognizes these types of educational programs would not be possible without your support. We 
invite you to participate at this educational activity with an exhibit in the amount of $2,500.00. This fee is for the 
exhibit space only. Industry exhibitors are provided a 6-foot draped table with two chairs. Exhibit hours will range 
from 7:00 a.m. through 4:30 p.m. October 9-11, 2022.  In support of ACCME guidelines, exhibitors will be in a 
separate area from the educational activity. Exhibit space is limited and located near the food and beverage area 
for optimal contact during breakfast and breaks.  
 
If you are interested in exhibiting at our course, please complete and return the provided Exhibitor Agreement 
form and payment before October 1, 2022. Please make payment payable to Mayo Clinic and send payment to 
my attention at the address below. For your convenience, our federal tax identification number is 41-6011702.  
 
Charlene Tri 
Mayo Clinic Department of Cardiovascular Medicine 
200 First Street SW – SCN 3-302CE 
Rochester, MN 55905  
Email:  ctri@mayo.edu 
 
We look forward to the success of Echo Revolution and hope you will be able to join us this coming October. If 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Charlene R. Tri 
Cardiovascular Education Specialist 
 

Charlene R. Tri 
Department of Cardiovascular 
Medicine | Education Specialist 
200 1st Street SW – SN 3-302 
Rochester, MN 55905 
Phone:  (507) 284-1986 
E-mail: ctri@mayo.edu 
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